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NEWSLETTER, 3rd MAY 2019 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This week the children in EYFS have been making the most out of outdoors, den-building and 

challenging themselves on the equipment. 

Little Dragons have also been gaining some independence whilst developing their fine motor skills by 

buttering their own toast. 

Y1/2 have started their new class reader “Peter Rabbit” by Beatrix Potter, the children have been 

working hard to do their character descriptions… I believe they also have a visitor next week. 

Y3/4 have been taking part in some exciting science work looking at the digestive system and what 

happens to our food. They have also begun “The Secret Garden” as their new class reader. 

Y5/6 have just started their new half termly reading book of “Jungle Book”, they have been writing a 

persuasive piece from the point of view of the Wolf family to let Mowgli stay in the jungle. 

Thursday was polling day and we were lucky enough to work with the Active Living Team who supported 

staff from across the Trust with the development of their PE skills and physical literacy. A very 

productive and worthwhile day which will have a huge impact on our children. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Kind regards 

Lisa Boardman 

Head of School 

The Wings' CE Trust 

 


